
 
 

 

Communique 
Aboriginal Housing Victoria Board Meeting 

Thursday 27 July 2017 
 

The Board of Directors of Aboriginal Housing Victoria (AHV) held their fifth Board meeting for the 

calendar year today, Thursday 27 July, 2017 in Melbourne. 

 
 

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT  
The Board congratulated fellow AHV Board member Abigail Burchill’s appointment to the 
Magistrates’ Court of Victoria, becoming the second First Nations woman to be appointed to the 
position.  

 
ASSET MANAGEMENT 
The Board reflected on the implementation of the Asset Management Plan and noted the 
recommendations made. 
 
The Board approved plans to develop units on existing land in the Southern metropolitan region. 
 

CLIENT SUPPORT PROGRAMS 
The Board approved the recommendations made to explore the development of a single client-
centered program to support the health and wellbeing of AHV tenants, including a focus on 
prevention and early intervention.  

 
QUARTERLY REPORTING 
The Board received the final quarterly reports for 2016-2017 on organisational performance and 
progress against the Business Plan and took note of the completed actions and steps taken to 
improve performance.  
 

2017-2018 BUSINESS PLAN  
The Board discussed the work priorities for 2017-2018, which details high level actions for the 2017-
2018 calendar year.  
 
 


